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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

Henderson County Burning Ban Cancelled 
HC-2025-5 
Hendersonville, NC – April 2, 2025 
 
The outdoor burning ban in Henderson County is cancelled effective 8 am Wednesday April 2, 
2025.  
 
The Henderson County burning ban cancellation coincides with the cancellation of the statewide 
ban the NC Forest Service implemented on March 21, 2025.  The burning ban has been lifted as 
forest fire conditions have improved statewide. 
 
Outside burning requires a burn permit.  Burn permits are available from any authorized 
permitting agent, such as a local fire department or online at https://apps.ncagr.gov/burnpermits/.  
 
 
Further information can be obtained by contacting the Fire Marshals Office at 828-697-4728. 
 

### 
 
 

 Please like “Henderson County, NC Government” on Facebook. 

 HendersonCountyNCGovernment on Instagram. 

 On LinkedIn https://www.linkedin.com/company/henderson-county-north-carolina/ 

 @HendersonCoGovt on Twitter 
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